
About the project
The City of Stonnington will shortly commence construction of a new park at 17 William Street, South Yarra - adjacent 
to Lover’s Walk and South Yarra Siding Reserve.

The park construction follows a 2024 consultation when we asked the community for their views on concept designs 
for the new park. What we learned from the positive response has helped us refine the design to deliver a park that 
reflects the wants and needs of the community who will use it most.

Developing the new park supports our ongoing commitment to create more areas of green space across the city and 
to deliver quality public spaces for the community to enjoy.

We recognise works of this nature will cause some inconvenience. Every effort will be made to keep disruption 
to a minimum and we thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.  

PROJECT UPDATE 
April 2025 

»	 Site excavation

»	 Construct new pavements

»	 Install new seating

»	 Construct rain garden

»	 Construct garden beds

»	 Install feature lighting

Works

17 William Street, South Yarra 
(see map below)

Location

May to August 2025
7am to 3pm (Monday to Friday) 

When

For the duration of works, the footpath 
between Lover’s Walk and 17 William 
Street will be closed. Detours will be in 
place to allow pedestrians to safely 
navigate around the construction zone.

Pedestrians

Contractor: 
Richard Jordan
M: 0412 248 096

City of Stonnington:
Project Manager 
David McCarthy
M: 0427 246 313

Emergency 
(out of hours) 
P: 8290 1333

Contact

During construction, parking on William 
Street immediately adjacent to the new 
park will be unavailable.

Parking

17 William Street, South Yarra  
Park construction  

Scan me or visit 
stonnington.vic.gov.au/17william


